

November 30, 2015

Mike Sutton, General Manager Mark Wilson and Paul Mushaben, the Breakfast Flakes Townsquare Media PO Box 1276 Billings, MT 59103

Dear Mike, Mark and Paul, and all the wonderful donors to Flakesgiving,

Thank you for the donation of 450 meals! We are so grateful for the wonderful help through the very hectic holidays!

An arrow to the heart....sometimes the lives that touch us most feel like an arrow straight to the heart—and more so for those living it. A single grandma came in to register for the Thanksgiving and Christmas meal boxes and the holiday Toys for Tots or Adopt-a-Family programs because she has just brought her granddaughter into her home. Life turned upside down recently. Tragically, the child's mother was killed in a terrifying traffic accident, while driving to an uncle's funeral. Two deaths in a week and suddenly, Grandma has custody of her granddaughter and her resources no longer stretch to cover basic expenses. The cost of a funeral has tapped all her savings. The grandmother is mourning her daughter and brother, the child is grieving for her mother, her uncle and the life she had only a few months ago. This will be a difficult holiday season for them.

Family Service will help this little family in a very sad time have enough to eat during the holidays and gifts for the granddaughter to celebrate Christmas with. <u>With your help</u>, this holiday season will provide celebrations of gratitude and joy for thousands of families. We could not do this without you. Thank you for all you do for families in crisis or need. Merry Christmas—you are one of the blessings we are grateful for.

With kindest regards,

Jané McCracken

Director of Development

Donor Name:

Donation Acknowledament

Townsquare Media, Billings

Donation: 450 Thanksgiving meals from the Flakesgiving event

Date Received: 11/23/2015

United Way

Helping our neighbors in need since 1906